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July 2,2009

Penny Cothran
City of Charlotte Planning Department
600 East 4th Street

Charlotte, NC 28202

Re: Rezoning 2009-057 City Park SPA

Dear Penny Cothran:

P & L Coliseum, LP conducted a Community Meeting on June 30, 2009 for the above referenced
rezoning. The meeting was held from 5:00-7:00 at 2250 West Tyvola Road. There were no
public attendees and no items were discussed. Please see the attached documentation for list of
invitees and sample notification letter. If you need any further information please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

~10-
Development Manager
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City Park Community Meeting June 30, 2009

For Site Plan Amendment listed as Rezoning 2009-057

Name Origination ContactInformation
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